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Note from SPCSD Ad Hoc Committee –

We have decided to reschedule the 11/17/12 Town Hall (TH) meeting to coincide with 
the one on 12/8/12.  The Application to LAFCO for SPCSD was filed on 10/19/12 
(now posted on the web site sans exhibits, www.sierraparkcsd.org).  Also see the 
Presentation and Questions from 10/20/12 TH on the web site; Answers to be posted 
ASAP.  Given the short time since then, we don't anticipate having enough new 
information by 11/17 to warrant another meeting so soon.

See you on at 9AM on 12/8 for the Town Hall meeting and then at the Holiday Dinner.    

 

WE NEED FUNDS FOR FUTURE MAIL COMMUNICATIONS. YOUR CONTRIBUTION (BY MAIL OR 
AT NEXT MEETING) IS WELCOMED.

 

Regards,
Michael Lechner, PE, CEM, CCM, LEED AP, GBE, CEP
c 408-309-6015
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